
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

05 January 2016 

 

GOVERNMENT DRIVES PEER LEARNING AS SA CONTINUES TO FACE DROUGHT 

The National Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) is hosting a two-day Inter- 

Provincial Peer Learning Workshop on Drought Management in Durban in order to share 

best practices. 

The media is invited to day two of the workshop for site visits to the eThekwini Metro 
Disaster Management Centre (DMC), bulk reticulation sites of the UMgungundlovu District 
and the Hazelmere Dam. 

 
The media are cordially invited to attend as follows: 
 
Date:   Wednesday,6 January 2016 
Venue: 3Jelf Taylor Crescent, Durban 
Time:  09h00 - 12h00 
 

For more information please contact Sputnik Ratau: Department of Water and 
Sanitation Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / 
rataus@dwa.gov.za 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at 
www.dws.gov.za 

Ends. 


